
Play is important, 
play is fun, play 
is for everyone.



Play is an important activity for children and DCC’s role is to provide high quality outdoor 
space where children have fun and develop physical and social skills.

We want the public to take part in a survey, answering questions about existing play areas, what 
could be improved or changed and what type of equipment and playground attractions they would 
like in the future.

The survey will be going live on Friday, 24 July and will be open until Friday, 21 August. You can 
complete this online at www.dunedin.govt.nz/play-space

You can also pick up a paper survey from:
•	 DCC Civic Centre in the Octagon

•	 Moana Pool

•	 Public libraries in Mosgiel, Port Chalmers, South Dunedin Community Pop-Up, Waikouaiti and 
Blueskin Bay


